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Adlerbert Foreign Student Hospitality Foundation 2022 

 

The scholarship board at the University of Gothenburg hereby advertises funds from 

Adlerbert Foreign Student Hospitality Foundation (Adlerbertska Hospitiestiftelsen). Entitled 

to apply are the foreign visiting students within undergraduate programmes or postgraduate 

studies at the University of Gothenburg who intend to return to their native countries after 

completed studies. The extent of the studies should be at least three months. Foreign students 

who receive Swedish study loan (CSN) and/or have a permanent residence permit (PUT) in 

Sweden are not entitled to apply. A visiting student may only receive this grant once as a 

student at the University of Gothenburg.   

 

Foreign visiting students at the University of Gothenburg apply for assistance funding in a 

web application, here you find information about the scholarship and link to the application: 
https://studentportal.gu.se/english/help-and-guidance/finances/scholarships-and-grants 

We would like you to apply with the e-mail adress that you have registred in the Student portal at the 

University of Gothenburg. 

Last day to apply is Friday 25 February 2022. 

Late applications will not be considered. 
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